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Mediation Continues as Parties Work to Address Proposed Subdivision Issues 

Perth, Ontario – The parties involved in the Ontario Land Tribunal (OLT) case regarding 
the proposed subdivision by CAIVAN (Perth GC) Limited (Case Number OLT-23000534) 
have agreed to extend Tribunal-led mediation through April. As a result, a new hearing date 
has not been scheduled. 

The Town of Perth remains committed to pursuing a balanced resolution that reflects and 
protects the interests of the community. Through the mediation process, the focus 
continues to be on ensuring any future development aligns with the principles of thoughtful, 
responsible growth in Perth.  

Updates will be shared as they become available through the Town’s website and social 
media channels. As the matter involves legal proceedings, Town staff and Council are 
unable to comment on the case. Questions regarding the process may be directed to the 
CAO, Michael Touw, at cao@perth.ca. 

For more information regarding the Appeals Process and Hearings, please visit the Ontario 
Land Tribunal website. 
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For more information, contact: 
Michael Touw 
Chief Administrative Officer 
80 Gore Street East 
Perth, Ontario K7H 1H9 
Phone: 613-267-3311 ext. 2224 
Email: cao@perth.ca  
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